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Dear Families and Friends of OLSH,  

As we approach the end of the semester, it is wonderful to 

experience the learning and growth happening at OLSH firsthand. I 

feel very blessed to be able to work with students and teachers in 

the classroom.  

Our wonderful OLSH teachers are currently in the process of writing 

the end-of-semester reports. These reports are a testament to how 

well our teachers know each child, recognising their unique 

strengths and areas for growth. StudentsΩ reports will be released to 

families on Thursday 3 July. The upcoming PSG (Program Support 

Group) Meetings – но June, the Learning Showcase – нт June and 

Learning Conversations – но July will provide valuable opportunities 

for us to discuss your child's development and progress in detail and 

set goals for the future. 

There is much to celebrate at the end of a semester filled with new 

learning opportunities, fun, great experiences and challenges that 

are helping us to grow! 

This week we have welcomed Macy Larkin to OLSH. Macy is working 

as an LSO whilst Sandra is on leave this week. We thank Macy for 

joining us, and we will welcome Sandra back next week! 

I would also like to highlight that this week is Refugee Week and 

World Refugee Day on Friday, June 20. At OLSH there was a time for 

spiritual reflection and prayer at the pilgrimage held Term 1 to 

recognise the plight of refugees, and our responsibility to be aware 

of what is happening in our world and do what is within our means 

to stand in solidarity with these people. This week provides a time 

for us to pray and reflect on the experiences of refugees and the 

importance of compassion and support for those seeking safety.  

With peace and blessings, 

Lisa Hitchcock  

ñWhoever welcomes a migrant welcomes 
Christ.  

 Let us pray that migrants þeeing from war or 
hunger, forced to undertake journeys fraught 
with danger and violence, may ýnd welcome 
and new living opportunities.ò 

 

Pope Francisôs prayer intention for June ʱʯʱʳ 
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WǳƴŜ нлнр  

Wed 18th  Drop In @ Drop Off  with Jo Webb 
 

Thu 19th 8:40am LetΩs Bee Better Readers 

Wed 25th  Drop In @ Drop Off  with Jo Webb 

 

Thu 26th 8:40am LetΩs Bee Better Readers 

Fri 27th  Subway Lunch order day 
 

Learning Showcase of classrooms at 
2:30pm 
 

Mon 30th  School Advisory council at 7pm 

Wǳƭȅ нлнр   

Wed 2nd Drop In @ Drop Off  with Jo Webb 
 

Thu 3rd 8:40am LetΩs Bee Better Readers 
 

Student reports released 
 

Fri 4th Last day of Term 2 
Pick  up at 2:30pm 
 

¢9wa о  

July Wed 23rd Learning Conversations 

July Fri 25th Pyjama Day (more info to come) 

http://www.olshelmore.catholic.edu.au
mailto:principal@olshelmore.catholic.edu.au


t{D aŜŜǝƴƎǎ 

We will hold our PSG meeting ƴŜȄǘ aƻƴŘŀȅΣ но WǳƴŜΦ The 

families involved will be called with their time. Thank you for 

your ongoing support and partnership.  

¢ŜǊƳ о [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ /ƻƴǾŜǊǎŀǝƻƴǎ   

Our Term 3 Learning Conversations to discuss your child/renΩs 

Semester 1 report, achievement, progress and future learning 

will be held on ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ но Wǳƭȅ. Times for the learning 

conversations will be уΥлл-уΥпрŀƳ ŀƴŘ нΥлл-рΥллǇƳ. These will 

be shared via PAM next week.  

With our current workplace agreement, the times for learning 

conversations with teachers is restricted. I encourage you to 

make a time within these times.  

Those families who have a PSG do not need an additional 

Learning Conversations. If you have any questions or concerns 

about PSGs or Learning Conversations, please contact Lisa.  

/h±L5-мф 

There have been recent reports of COVID in our community. 

Please continue to test if your child has any symptoms and 

follow the Victorian Department of Health recommendations 

for primary school studentsΩ COVID-19 exclusion.  

tǊƛƳŀǊȅ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴϥǎ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ŎŜƴǘǊŜ ŜȄŎƭǳǎƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ 

/h±L5-мф 

Children diagnosed with COVID-19 are recommended to 

isolate. They should not attend school or childcare until 5 days 

after the date of the positive PCR or rapid antigen test result for 

COVID-19 and until acute symptoms of COVID-19 have 

resolved. 

!ŎǳǘŜ ǎȅƳǇǘƻƳǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜΥ 

runny nose 

sore throat 

cough 

shortness of breath 

fever, chills and/or sweats. 

5ƛǾƛǎƛƻƴŀƭ {ƻŎŎŜǊ  

 

 

 

 

 

 

{ǳōǿŀȅ ŀǘ h[{I 

Next CǊƛŘŀȅ нт WǳƴŜ we will enjoy Subway for lunch! Please use 

the flyer below to order.  

[ŜǘΩǎ .ŜŜ .ŜǧŜǊ wŜŀŘŜǊǎ 

We have our reading each ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ 

ŀƴŘ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ŀǘ уΥплŀƳΦ We invite 

our families to join us and enjoy 

our studentsΩ reading each 

Tuesday and Thursday at 8:40am! 

Parents can complete the 

volunteer process after reading on 

either day.  

 

Iƻǘ [ǳƴŎƘŜǎ ŀǘ h[{I ŦƻǊ 

²ƛƴǘŜǊ 

The children are loving the hot 

lunches at OLSH. Thank you for 

sending along the lunches in foil 

with names clearly marked on 

them.  

 

5ǊƻǇ Lƴ Ϫ 5ǊƻǇ hũ 

Remember our WednesdayΩs Drop In 

@ Drop Off! We invite you to join us 

Wednesday mornings at drop off time 

in the Chevie Centre. Thank you to our 

families that have been able to join Jo! 

Please let us know if there is another 

time on Wednesday or Friday that you would like to catch up with 

Jo.  

tŀǊŜƴǘ 9ƴƎŀƎŜƳŜƴǘ ŀǘ h[{IΥ {ŎƘƻƻƭ !ŘǾƛǎƻǊȅ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ 

ϧ /ƭŀǎǎ wŜǇǎ 

hǳǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ !ŘǾƛǎƻǊȅ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ǿƛƭƭ ƳŜŜǘ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅ ол WǳƴŜ ŀǘ 

тǇƳ in the staffroom – or online. I am very grateful we have 

interest from our community to join the council. All are welcome 

to nominate for our council. 

We are looking for a class representative of each class. This role is 

to share information or reminders to families and provide some 

opportunities to connect with each other for a coffee or social 

catch up. We have a class parent representative for our Junior 

class, and we are looking for two more for Middle and Senior 

classes! 



нлнс CƻǳƴŘŀǝƻƴ 9ƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘ 

We are currently accepting enrolments for our 2026 school year. Please pass this information to any families you know with pre-school 

children.  

aŀƎƴƛŦȅ {ŀƴŘƘǳǊǎǘ 

There are some great insights into Magnify Sandhurst and 

Catholic Education on these locally ǇǊoduced podcasts.  

9ƭƳƻǊŜ h{I /ƭǳō 

Elmore OSH Club are 

currently holding a 

raffle to support The 

Smith Family – Learn today, change tomorrow. Raffle tickets are 

available from OLSH to purchase or raffle books to sell.  Please 

see the flyer below. 

{/Ihh[ ¦bLChwa{τ¦ƴƛŦƻǊƳǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ƻǊŘŜǊŜŘ ŀǘ ŀƴȅ ǝƳŜ: 

¶ Phone Hip Pocket on 5480 1027 or 

¶ Visiting Hip Pocket at 173 Pakenham St, Echuca. 

Families are also welcome to go through our stock of second hand items. Call the office to make a time. 



/ƘƛƭŘ {ŀŦŜ ¢ŜŀƳ 

The Child Safe Team are currently reviewing our Child Safe Risk 

Register to ensure we are continuously improving our Child 

Safeguarding at OLSH.  

As part of our Child Safeguarding Policy and Practices we are 

asking all our parent volunteers to complete our Child Safe  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer Process. All referees for our volunteers can compete the 

online reference form. This is available on our school website as a 

link and QR Code as well as in our newsletter below.  



wƻŎƘŜǎǘŜǊ {ŜƴƛƻǊ {ŜŎƻƴŘŀǊȅ 9ȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ 5ŀȅ 

²Ƙŀǘ ²Ŝ 9ƴƧƻȅŜŘ ¸ŜǎǘŜǊŘŀȅΥ 

¶ YŜƴ: L ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǿƻƻŘǿƻǊƪ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ȅƻǳ ƘŀŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŎǊŜŀǝǾŜτŀƴŘ L ƭƛƪŜ ŎǊŜŀǝǾŜ ǘƘƛƴƎǎΦ 

¶ /ƻƻǇŜǊ: L ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǿƻƻŘǿƻǊƪ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ 9ƴƎƭƛǎƘ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǿŜ ƳŀŘŜ ǿŀƴǘŜŘ ǇƻǎǘŜǊǎΦ 

¶ 5ŀǿƴ: L ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǿƻƻŘǿƻǊƪ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘΣ ŀƴŘ L Ǝƻǘ ǘƻ ƪŜŜǇ Ƴȅ ǿƻǊƪΦ 

¶ !ȅƭŀ: L ƭƛƪŜŘ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŀǊ ŦŀŎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǿƻƻŘǿƻǊƪ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ŘƻƴΩǘ Řƻ ŀǘ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ 

¶ !ƳŜƭƛŀ: L ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǿƻƻŘǿƻǊƪ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǿŜ ǿŜǊŜ ǎŀƴŘƛƴƎ Řƻǿƴ ǿƻƻŘΦ 

¶ ½ŀȅŘŜ: L ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǿƻƻŘǿƻǊƪ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ Ŧǳƴ ŀƴŘ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǝƴƎΦ 

²Ƙŀǘ ²Ŝ CƻǳƴŘ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎƛƴƎΥ 

¶ YŜƴ: L ǿŀǎ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜŘ ōȅ ƘǳƳŀƴƛǝŜǎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ƘŀŘ ǘƻ ƪƴƻǿ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜ ƻŎŜŀƴǎ ǿŜǊŜΦ 

¶ /ƻƻǇŜǊ: L ǿŀǎ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜŘ ōȅ ƘǳƳŀƴƛǝŜǎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ŎƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƘŜ ƻŎŜŀƴǎΣ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ŦŜƭǘ ŀ ōƛǘ ōƻǊƛƴƎΦ 

¶ 5ŀǿƴ: L ǿŀǎ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜŘ ōȅ IǳƳŀƴƛǝŜǎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǘƘŜ ƳŀǇ ŀŎǝǾƛǘȅ ǿŀǎ ŘƛŶŎǳƭǘΦ 

¶ !ƳŜƭƛŀ: L ǿŀǎ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜŘ ōȅ ƘǳƳŀƴƛǝŜǎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ǿŀǎƴΩǘ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŀǊ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƻŎŜŀƴǎΦ 

¶ CǊŀƴƪƛŜ: L ǿŀǎ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜŘ ōȅ ƘǳƳŀƴƛǝŜǎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ƪƴƻǿ ǘƘŜ ƻŎŜŀƴǎΦ 

¶ ½ŀȅŘŜ: L ǿŀǎ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜŘ ōȅ 9ƴƎƭƛǎƘ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǘƘŜ ŎƭǳŜǎ ǿŜǊŜ ŘƛŶŎǳƭǘΦ 



/ƛǊŎƭŜ {ƻƭǳǝƻƴǎ ŀǘ h[{I 
 As part of the MHiPs promoting whole-school approach to building social, emotional 
and positive healthy relationships. OLSH staff have been incorporating Circle Solution 
sessions within the classrooms. 

Circle Solutions is based on research evidence found in the fields of mental health and 
resilience, positive psychology, neuroscience and effective educational practice.   

Circle sessions establish understanding values and behaviours for άlearning to beέ and 
άlearning to live togetherέ that are reinforced outside these sessions in schools and 
community contexts. 

/ƛǊŎƭŜ {ƻƭǳǝƻƴǎ ƛǎ ōŀǎŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ !{tLw9 ǇǊƛƴŎƛǇƭŜǎΥ 

!ƎŜƴŎȅ- Students are given structured opportunities to take decisions on things that concern them and responsibility for 
making things happen. Students themselves build a positive emotional climate for learning. 

{ŀŦŜǘȅ- No one has to say anything if they do not feel confident or ready to do so. Activities are in pairs, groups or the 
whole circle. 

tƻǎƛǝǾƛǘȅ- The focus is on strengths and solutions- what we want, rather than what we get rid of. Circles actively promote 
positive feelings, including laughter. This enhances emotional resources and connectedness. 

LƴŎƭǳǎƛƻƴΥ There is an expectation that everyone will work with everyone else. No one is left out and all are encouraged 
(without pressure) to join in. Every person is important in the group. 

wŜǎǇŜŎǘΥ Participants listen to each other and do not take up more than a fair amount of attention. There are only 
personal positives and no put downs. 

 9ǉǳƛǘȅΥ Everyone has an equal voice and opportunity to participate in all activities. 

 

Term 2, Week 7: Congratulations to Frankie, Harriet, Amelia, Bess, Willow and 

Ken for being named our Learners of the Week! 



 







 

Raffle books 

now available from 

the  OLSH school 

officeñbuy a few 

tickets or take a 

whole book!




